## Via Electronic Mail

## Mr. David Neste Project Manager Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 625 E County Rd Y, Suite 700 Oshkos, WI 54901-9731 david.neste@wisconsin.gov

## Via Electronic Mail

Mr. David Mielke
President/CEO
ChemDesign, Inc.
2 Stanton Street
Marinette, Wisconsin 54143
DMielke@chemdesign.com

Re: Letter Issued to ChemDesign Inc. BRRTS Activity # 02-38-

583852

Dear Mr. Neste and Mr. Mielke:

Tyco Fire Products, LP ("Tyco") is writing to address certain requests within the Letter ("DNR Letter") issued by Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources ("WDNR") to ChemDesign, Inc. ("ChemDesign") on July 2, 2019 related to ChemDesign's operations at 2 Stanton Street, Marinette, Wisconsin (the "Property"). ChemDesign leases the Property from Tyco pursuant to a Lease Agreement originally executed in 1983, which the parties have extended since that time.

In the DNR Letter, WDNR has requested that ChemDesign provide a Site Investigation Workplan for the Property. Tyco is currently performing investigation activities under a Site Investigation Workplan for the Property approved by DNR under a separate Responsible Party Letter which WDNR issued to Tyco on August 16, 2018. That work is being done under BRRTS Activity #02-38-581955. Pursuant to the Lease Agreement between Tyco and ChemDesign, Tyco, as the owner of the Property and Lessor under the Lease Agreement, will take responsibility for completing the activities under the Site Investigation Workplan for the Property and will continue to work with WDNR with respect to such Workplan as part of Tyco's ongoing activities at the Property.

Very truly yours,

Scott Wahl